
 

 
 

Dated: 04th December, 2024 
 

To 
The BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

Stock code: 540575 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Clarification/Confirmation on news item appearing in 

https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/ 

Ref.: Your letter Ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/RV/ARJ/ (2024-2025)/ 123 dated 04.12.2024 received 
through email 
 
We write with reference to your above mail seeking Clarification/Confirmation on news item 

appeared in in https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/ dated December 04, 2024 captioned 

"Star Cement shares surge over 9% on reports of potential acquisition by Adani-led Ambuja 

Cement." 

We would also like to inform you that we have already clarified to the Stock Exchanges vide 

our intimation dated 04th December, 2024, regarding the similar news published in Money 

Control dated 04th December, 2024 captioned “Adani Group evaluates acquiring Star Cement 

for expansion in NE”. 

However, we hereby clarify that the above mentioned news item is speculative and the 

Company is not engaged in any discussions in this regard. We further state categorically that 

the above mentioned news item published in the https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/ is 

factually incorrect. 

We have always made and will continue to make disclosures in compliance with our 

obligations under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015. 

We trust, this clarifies the position and request you to take the above clarification on record and 
keep the members of the exchange informed. 

Thanking you,  
For Star Cement Limited 
 
 
 
Debabrata Thakurta 
Company Secretary 
(M. No.: F6554)  

https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/

		2024-12-04T16:24:16+0530
	DEBABRATA THAKURTA




